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“MORE THAN JUST A CHIP DEALER” 

AUCTION RESULTS!! 
TRUMP MARINA $25  JULY 4th 

 
ONLY A.C. NEW ISSUES 

SUBSCRIBERS WERE ELIGIBLE 
TO BID! 

 

AUCTION DEADLINE WAS 
JULY 22ND …  

AND THE WINNERS ARE: 
 

1. Richard Zellner  $221.00 
2.  Robert Mruczek $201.00 
3.  Dick Reynolds  $181.00 
4.  Dean Porter  $176.00 
5.  Jerry Stargot  $167.00 
6.  Ed Piscina  $150.00 
7.  Jack Heiman  $150.00 
8.  John Berube  $150.00 
9.  Len Grey   $140.00 
10.  John Riggins  $133.00 
 

Note:  Thanks to all bidders.  I’ve 
reduced the top bid to 10% above the 
second highest bid.  Your chips along 
with invoices will be mailed out with 
the newly released Resorts Tom Jones 
chips sometime this week. 
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Only 100 pieces of this chip were 
manufactured … making it the scarcest 
$25 L.E. chip ever issued in Atlantic 
City.  Rumor has it that there is one 
speculator (not one of my bidders) who 
is buying up every one of these chips 
that comes on the market and at last 
count had something like 17 of them.   

 
 

TWO TOTY AWARDS 
PRESENTED IN A.C. 

  

Atlantic City Chapter President, Dick 
Brach presented CC&GTCC Token Of 
The Year Awards to representatives of 
Showboat and Caesars at the July 14th 
A.C. Chapter Meeting. 
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1st Place TOTY 2001 was won by 
Caesars Atlantic City for their $1 
“Rotunda” slot token … while 
Showboat captured the 3rd Place TOTY 
2001 honors with their $1 Mardi Gras 
themed slot token in the annual 
National competition 
 

 

RESORTS ISSUES TOM 
JONES CHIP 

 
On Thursday, July 18th, Tom Jones 
became the latest headliner to appear 
on an Atlantic City casino chip.  This 
$5 chip was limited in quantity of only 
1000 pieces. 

 

RES-5n 
 

A.C. CHAPTER MEETING   

 
The next meeting of the Atlantic City 
CC&GTCC Chapter is scheduled for 
Sunday, September 22nd, 2002 at 
Resorts.   Doors open at 11:00 a.m. for 
member trading.  The final meeting for 
the calendar year is scheduled for 
November 24th.   

NCV MEDALS AT TRUMP  
MARINA  
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As was reported in the July 4th issue of 
this newsletter … Barbara Fritze had 
brought to my attention an attractive 
three-piece set of NCV promotional 
commemorative medallions that were 
awarded to active players at Trump 
Marina.   One medal was given each 
week over a three-week period just 
before the 4th of July holiday.   The 
constant theme on these medals is 
“American Flag Moments”.  
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Well, since my July 4th e-newsletter 
went out, Trump Marina has responded 
to a request by the Atlantic City 
Chapter to make 50 of these sets 
available to Chapter Members.    At the 
July 14th Chapter meeting, all fifty 3-
piece bronze sets were sold to Chapter 
Members for $10 per set…, limited to 
one set per Chapter Member, with all 
proceeds going into the Chapter 
Treasury. 
 
 
 

CC&GTCC BUILDING FUND 

 
I’ve received donations of $1 or more 
from the following A.C. New Issues 
Subscribers who will all receive with 
the next chip mailing, the $100 Fun 
Nite bill used at Resorts: 
 
MR. CHIPS, INC.  $500 
FAUST GIANNELLI $2 
BILL KAAR 
ED KURTZ 
PERRY LEONARD 
JOHN MONTRONY 
DOROTHY SCHEMBRE 
CARL SHALIT 
JEROME STARGOT 
DAVID STEINER $2 

FRANK GREGOR $2 
GERALD SCHMIDT 
ALAN MYERS 
RICH ZELLNER $4 
 
Additional donations since the July 
4th Newsletter: 
HARVEY LEVINE $2 
DONALD KESSLER $3 
PAUL FELS $5 
MICHAEL CAMPAGNA $5 
LOUIS REY $5 
GUY PICHETTE $5 
JOSEPH ANDREWS $5 
DAVID WILLIS  $5 
FRANK SECATORE $5 
PAUL MURPHY $10 
PAUL WAHL $10 
RALPH POLLACK $25 
 
 
Hey, I realize a few bucks ain’t much 
… but each buck will buy a brick.   
Won’t you help and pitch in and add a 
buck or two with your next check? 
 

 
 

  JOHN BERUBE  … $100.00 
 
This serially-numbered, very limited 
chip illustrated above is available only 
to those who donate $100 or more to 
the club’s building fund.  A mere 100 
chips were made and donated by Andy 
Hughes’ “Nevada Casino Chips” with 
only about 30 chips left according to 
Hughes.    Each donor will receive one 
of the $100 Resorts Fun Nite paper bill 
regardless of the donaton given.   I 
don’t know what to send John Berube 
… but I do know that Andy has a nice 
Building Fund chip for him that he 
should have received by now for his 
donation!  Thank you for your 
generosity John! 
 
 

TUNA CLUB TOKEN  
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Bill Karr loaned this Tuna Club medal 
to me to take a digital photo of.   This 
bronze medal was issued to 
commemorate the Tuna Club’s 10th 
Anniversary, which at the time was the 
largest fishing club in the United 
States.  Has anyone seen another one 
like it? 
 
Thanks for sharing it with us Bill. 
 
Don’t forget……  

“BUY THE BOOK BEFORE THE 
CHIP”  

 
 
 
 
   

RESORTS 25th Anniversary 
NCV SET                         

  
Still is pretty tough getting these chips 
away from Resorts’ players.   Seems 
that nobody wants to part with them. 
 
A player is qualified to receive ONE 
chip after accumulating 25 slot credits, 
or 4 hours of action on a table game.  
Bob Toots told me that he put $60 in a 

slot machine and received only ONE 
credit … just to give you some idea of 
the action that is required in order to 
obtain these “expensive” NCV chips.   
At this time, I’m in no position to 
provide these promotional chips to any 
of my new issues subscribers. 
 

BANK IS GIVING ME A 
HARD TIME…  

 Through no fault of my subscribers, I 
must request that all payment checks 
must be made out to Mr. Chips, Inc. … 
or to Mr. Chips.   My bank here in New 
Jersey advises that they will no longer 
accept checks made out to “New Issues 
Service” or “A.C. New Issues Service” 
that are to be deposited into the Mr. 
Chips, Inc. checking account. 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN INVOICES 
W/PAYMENTS 

 
 

NEXT L.E. CHIP TO BE 
RELEASED AT TRUMP 

MARINA?? 

Here is the artwork that has been 
supplied by Todd Moyer, Trump 
Marina Executive, for the upcoming 
Sammy Hagar $5 and $25 chips.   1000 
$5’s and 300 $25 are reported to have 
been ordered.  Release date has not yet 
been announced … but in all 
probability will be in conjunction with 
Hagar’s appearance at The Marina in 
August.   
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PLEASE CHECK YOUR MAILING 

ADDRESS LABELS 

The last mailing, in case you had not 
noticed, was hand addressed due to a 
printer failure.   Got a new printer 
installed and now would be a good time 
for everyone to check my codes for 
your chip wants. 

Below your name on the mailing label, 
you will find following your club 
membership number, a series of letters, 
symbols and numbers.  This is a 
simplified code in my database that 
tells me what chips and tokens to send 
out to you each mailing. 

C=Chip; T=Token; C^5 would mean 
all chips up to $5 denomination.  
T^25= Tokens up to $25; 2@C^100 
means two of each chip up to the $100 
denomination. C1 means $1 chips only.  
T1 is $1 tokens only. LE=Limited 
Edition chips only. 

If you would like to change your new 
issues requests, please let me know and 
I’ll make the change in my computer. 

Trying to get the Tom Jones chips out 
sometime this week. 

 

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO ARE 
WEB-TV COMPUTER USERS…, 
OR WHO HAVE NOT PROVIDED 
ME WITH YOUR EMAIL 
ADDRESS … OR WHO ARE NOT 
ON-LINE: 

This is what you’ve been missing with 
respect to past Newsletter issues…. and 
this is all in black and white!   Just 
imagine what this newsletter looks like 
in color on your PC monitor!   If you 
have been receiving these newsletters 
via email…. then I already have your 
email address on file.   If you have an 
email address and are not receiving my 
e-Newsletters, then it means I don’t 
have your email address in my 
database.    Exception:  I am aware that 
web-tv users are unable to open my 
attached email word documents…. but 
there is not too much I can do about it 
to make it happen.     

 

 


